
Don’t Miss the  
Employee and  
Student Health  
Flu Fair!
Flu season is upon us, and we 
want to help you stay healthy!

Getting your flu shot is the best way to protect yourself and those around 
you from the flu. We encourage all staff and students to take advantage 
of this opportunity! We look forward to seeing you there!

DATE(S) 
Wednesday, November 6 & 
Thursday, November 7, 2024

TIME 
9:00AM-2:00PM

LOCATION 
PHAB HALL

IMPORTANT

If you miss the fair, you can get your FLU VACCINE at the Student Health 
Center and Employee Health Service (440 Lenox Road, 8AM-4PM) AND/
OR at the Outpatient Pharmacy (470A Clarkson Avenue, 10AM-6PM).

Please bring your insurance card with you. The pharmacy will bill your 
insurance directly, and there will be no copay for the flu shot.

Visit the Outpatient Pharmacy and enjoy a 20% discount on OTC products 
for staff and students.


